

City of Clay P.O. Box 345 Clay, Al 35048-0345

PRE-COUNCIL MINUTES December 18th, 2018

The City Council of the City of Clay, Alabama held a Pre-Council meeting on Tuesday, December 18th, 2018, at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers at City Hall with Mayor Webster presiding and City Manager, Ronnie Dixon, serving as recorder.

Mayor Webster called the meeting to order.

Council members present were: Councilor Becky Johnson, Councilor Bo Johnson, Councilor Dennis Locke, Councilor Ben Thackerson and Mayor Webster

Absent: Councilor Don Baker

The council discussed the agenda. Mr. Dixon announced Taco Bell is having a soft opening and ribbon cutting on December 23th at 7 am and Council is invited to attend. The Senior Center will be a having a lunch catered on Friday December 21st at 11:30 am, Council is invited to attend.

Mr. Dixon discussed the Senior Center food contract and suggested changing it due to poor quality. The food can be catered by several places in Clay for the same price and the money is in the budget to make the change. The Council agreed, and the new process will begin in January 2019.

Respectfully Submitted,

Ronnie Dixon City Manager